
Please support and pass HB 3470. Climate change is having effects right now which are pretty 

disastrous. We can't wait for someone else to do something--we must curb the coal and oil 

industries' greed right now. It is urgent we do something NOW, and HB 3470 will help 

immensely. 

 

Thank you, 

Celia Scott 

Oakland, OR 

 


